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Continuous collaboration between CSE dept. and Ministry of Education  

On May 2019, the computing subject standards specialists in the Ministry of Education and Higher Education visited CSE dept. to 

get an idea about the educational plans for the programs offered by the department, and to see the labs and equipment. The aim 

of the visit came as part of the ministry's efforts to develop new national computing curriculum in public schools. The meeting was 

attended by Dr. Sumaya Almaadeed Head of the CSE Department, Dr. Tarek El-Fouly Computer Engineering program coordinator, 

and Dr. Saleh Alhazbi a faculty member in the CSE department. After presenting the offered programs in CSE department, the 

attendees discussed the possible ways of integration between the computing subject to be offered in the schools and the CSE 

programs.  

 

 

 

 


